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FISCAL NOTE, 80TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

May 3, 2007

TO: Honorable Kip Averitt, Chair, Senate Committee on Natural Resources 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB462 by Miller (Relating to the authority of certain municipalities to collect an 
infrastructure fee from certain governmental entities.), As Engrossed

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

House Bill 462 would amend the Government Code so that municipalities with populations of fewer 
than 25,000 through which the Bosque River runs would no longer be prohibited from collecting a fee 
from a state agency or public institution of higher education for the control of excess water or storm 
water.

Implementing the provisions of the bill could result in recovery of costs for cities that meet the new 
population parameters. If a unit of local government needed to develop or maintain a program of 
facilities for the control of excess water or storm water, it could collect infrastructure fees from state 
agencies and institutions of higher education. The amount of the fees would depend on the size of the 
project.

Source Agencies: 304 Comptroller of Public Accounts, 710 Texas A&M University System 
Administrative and General Offices, 756 Sul Ross State University, 781 Higher 
Education Coordinating Board
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